
26th February 2021 

Welcome back everyone! What an exciting week it has been with all the announcements 

and the fact that we have seen the sun shining on several days. I feel like the tide is 

turning! You should have received a letter from your child’s homework email address to 

confirm that the school will re-open to all children from 8th March 2021 and that       

attendance is compulsory. We have uploaded all the documents to the website under the 

COVID 19 tab. If you have any concerns regarding your child returning to school then 

please contact the school office or your class teachers via email.  

The dropping off and collection  procedures are on the reverse of this newsletter. If you 

have more than one child please drop all children at the YOUNGEST child’s times and 

entrances . School will ensure they get to their class safely.  

Staff are working hard to get the physical school building ready for your children; 

cleaning, rearranging furniture and signposting to keep us all safe. Please go through 

the behaviour principles with your child to remind them of appropriate behaviour      

under our risk assessment.  We are really looking forward to welcoming everyone back!  

Smart School Uniform 

Smart School Uniform are still available for      
parents/carers to be able to purchase uniform 
when needed. 

 

They are open 6 days a week for a Click & Collect 
service. 

Monday/Wednesday/Friday—3.30pm to 4.30pm 

Tuesday and Thursday—10am to 4.30pm 

Saturday 10am to 2pm 

All Knypersley uniform can be viewed on their   
website https://www.smartacademyuniform.co.uk/ 
and orders can be placed online. 

Smart Saving Scheme 

Spread the cost of school uniform today: 

Smart School Uniform can offer parents the      
opportunity to start saving towards the cost of 
their uniform easily. Parents can visit their website 
https://www.smartacademyuniform.co.uk/ and 
start saving straight away. 

If you need any guidance or questions regarding 
the process you can email 
shop@smartuniform.co.uk 

World Book Day 2021 
 

The 20th World Book Day takes place on 
Thursday 4th March 2021. The World Book 
Day website has a list of the 12 books 
which can be exchanged for the famous 
book token. This year the books will be 
available from some supermarkets. All the 
upcoming events for this year are digital 
and include live Share a Story events and 
fun interactive Book Club sessions! With 
lots of fantastic activities, plus that all     
important book token, visit 
the World Book Day website 
today!  

Knypersley staff have          
uploaded some videos, that they have   
previously recorded, of them story telling 
under the Assemblies tab in Lockdown 
Learning. Please enjoy any of the stories 
online.   Happy Reading!  

 

 

We start week 2 of the school dinner menu next week. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDUsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAyMjMuMzU3MTg1MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy53b3JsZGJvb2tkYXkuY29tLz91dG1fbW


 

 

 

 

The Children First Learning Partnership Multi Academy Trust: Director Vacancy 

 

We currently have a vacancy on the Directors Board of our Multi Academy Trust.  This is an exciting        
opportunity for someone who would like to contribute to the strategic leadership of our Trust. Please click 
here for further details: 

http://www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk/vacancies 

Drop off and Collection Information  

Siblings: Please use your YOUNGEST child’s time and entrance/collection area 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure that you keep your distance from others and follow the one way system 

Class Drop off 

time 

Gate/Entrance Pick up time Gate/Pick up area 

Nursery AM 8:40 am Car park gate 

Classroom door 

11:40am Car park gate 

Classroom door 

Nursery PM 12:15pm Car park gate 

Classroom door 

3:15pm Kidz zone gate 

Classroom door 

Reception 8:45am Car park gate 

Classroom door 

2:50pm Kidz zone gate 

Bottom playground 

Year 1 8.50am Car park gate 

Toilet door 

2:55pm Kidz zone gate 

100  Square 

Year 2 8:55am Car park gate 

Toilet door 

  

3.00 p.m. Kidz zone gate 

Back of Y1 classrooms 

Year 3 8.50am Kidz zone door 

Parents to stay 

behind the wall 

3.10 p.m. Kidz zone gate 

Swimming pool area 

Year 4 8.40am Kidz zone door 

Parents to stay 

behind the wall 

3.05 p.m. Kidz zone gate 

Shelter area 

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancies 

Kingsfield and Oxhey First Schools currently have            

vacancies for Lunchtime Supervisors.  

If you are interested or know someone who may be, then 

please call the school office for an application pack.  

The position is term time only from 12:00 - 1:00 each day 

with an hourly rate of £8.55.  

Please contact them for more information. 

Kingsfield—973800, Oxhey 513000 

 

Activities of the Week 

There have been lots of activities have taken 
place in our year bubbles from problem solving 
in maths to The 3 Peaks Challenge. 

We all enjoy seeing your amazing work both in 
school and at home and we can’t wait to see 
you all again very soon! 

http://www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk/vacancies

